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THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

24 March 2006

Dear Mr. President,

Further to my letter of 20 December 2005 and recent discussions
between the Secretariat and the Permanent Representative of Iraq, I have
decided to extend the Office of the Independent Inquiry Committee (IIC)
until 31 December 2006. The Office of the IIC will continue with the
exclusive function of handling enquiries from duly authorized law
enforcement authorities of Member States seeking to follow-up on the
findings of the final IIC report.

I should be grateful if you could bring this letter to the attention of the
members of the Security Council for their information.

Please accept, Mr. President, the assurances of my highest
consideration.

Kofi .A/Annan

His Excellency
Mr. Cesar Mayoral
President of the Security Council
New York
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UNITED NATIONS NATIONS UNIES

POSTAL ADDRESS - ADRESSE POSTALE : UNITED NATIONS, N.Y. 10017

CABLE ADDRESS - ADRESSE TELEGRAPHIQUE : UNATIONS NEWYORK

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

CABINET DU SECRETAIRE GENERAL

24 March 2006

Dear Mr. Morden,

I refer to my letter of 20 December 2005 addressed to Mr. Paul
Volcker, in which I informed him of the Secretary-General's decision to
accede to his request, as well as a similar one from the Permanent
Representative of Iraq, regarding authorization for the Independent Inquiry
Committee (IIC) to continue in operation until the end of March. I further
indicated in my letter to him that the Committee itself would formally be
disbanded at the end of December 2005 and a follow-up entity designated as
Office of the IIC would continue until the end of March 2006.

In the light of the above and following recent discussions, I should like
to inform you that the Secretary-General has agreed that the Office of the IIC
would continue through 31 December 2006. The related administrative and
financial arrangements, which are currently under discussion, would be
finalized shortly and communicated to you.

Best regards,

Yours sincerely,

Mark Malloch Brown
Chef de Cabinet

Mr. Reid Morden
New York

cc: His Excellency
Mr. Samir Shakir Mahmood Sumaida'ie
Permanent Representative of Iraq to the United Nations
New York
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Dear Mr. Morden,

I refer to my letter of 20 December 2005 addressed to Mr. Paul
Volcker, in which 1 informed him of the Secretary-General's decision to
accede to his request, as well as a similar one from the Permanent
Representative of Iraq, regarding authorization for the Independent Inquiry
Committee (IIC) to continue in operation until the end of March. I further
indicated in my letter to him that the Committee itself would formally be
disbanded at the end of December 2005 and a follow-up entity designated as
Office of the IIC would continue .until the end of March 2006.

In the light of the above and following recent discussions, I should like
to inform you that the Secretary-General has agreed that the Office of the IIC
would continue through 31, December 2006. The related administrative and
financial arrangements, which are currently under discussion., would be
finalized shortly and communicated to you.

Best regards, v i

Yours sincerely,
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24 March 2006

Dear Mr. Morden,

I refer to my letter of 20 December 2005 addressed to Mr. Paul
Volcker, in which 1 informed him of the Secretary-General's decision to
accede to his request, as well as a similar one from the Permanent
Representative of Iraq, regarding authorization for the Independent Inquiry
Committee (IIC) to continue in operation until the end of March. I further
indicated in my letter to him that the Committee itself would formally be
disbanded at the end of December 2005 and a follow-up entity designated as
Office of the IIC would continue -until the end of March 2006.

In the light of the above and following recent discussions, I should like
to inform you that the Secretary-General has agreed that the Office of the IIC
would continue through 31 December 2006. The related administrative and
financial arrangements, which are currently under discussion, would be
finalized shortly and communicated to you.

Best regards,

Yours sincerely,


